
 
   

 

 

 

Create and execute continuing, cooperative and comprehensive regional long-range planning efforts that pro-
actively drive transportation decisions to improve safety, connectivity, economic development and quality of life in 

the Wilmington region. 
 

 
TO:  Wilmington Urban Area MPO Board Members 
FROM: Mike Kozlosky, Executive Director 
DATE:  November 22, 2021 
SUBJECT: December 1st SPECIAL MEETING 
 
The Wilmington Urban Area Metropolitan Planning Organization Board will hold a SPECIAL MEETING 
on Wednesday, December 1, 2021, at 2:00 p.m.  The meeting will begin and end at the North Carolina 
Department of Transportation’s Division 3 offices located at 5505 Barbados Boulevard in Castle Hayne, 
N.C.   
 
The following is the agenda for the meeting: 
 
1. Call to Order 
 
2. Tour of the Military Cutoff Road Extension Project 
 
3. Adjourn 
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